

Our Lady of Purgatory Maronite Catholic Church

October 2, 2025

Dear Parishioners and Friends of OLOP:

I am happy to announce that we will be having our Annual Lebanese Christmas Bazaar. We invite you and your family to this festive event which promises to please all who enjoy delicious Lebanese food and pastries, money raffles, theme baskets, caravan gifts, silent auction, crafters and vendors, children's games, and more. You may also pre-order Kibbee Trays in advance by calling the Church office or visiting our website at www.ourladyofpurgatory.org

This year's Bazaar will take place on Saturday, November 15, from 10:00 AM – 6:00 PM, and on Sunday, November 16, from 10:00 AM-3:00 PM.

Enclosed you will find three raffle books. We greatly appreciate your kindness and generosity in helping to make this even a huge success. Please return the raffle stubs using the enclosed envelope or in the collection basket in Church. Please make checks payable to OLOP. We also welcome donations of new items for our caravan auction as well as our theme basket raffles.

We thank you all in advance for your support and generosity and may God bless you and your families always.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

A. Sment

Rev. Vincent W. Farhat and

The Lebanese Christmas Bazaar Committee